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From: Blinn, Katie  
To: Handy, Nick ; Lori Steele ; Stephen Daniels  
Cc: Hamlin, Shane ; Deutsch, Joanie  
Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2009 3:05 PM 
Subject: RE: Introduction 

Lori and Stephen, 
  
Joanie and I had a very good conversation this morning with Meredith.  Her perspective and 
description of the experience was very helpful.  She had wonderful things to say about your 
company, and on countering the anti-internet skeptics. 
  
Thanks very much! 
Katie Blinn 
  
From: Handy, Nick  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 1:28 PM 
To: 'Meredith Gowan Le Goff' 
Cc: Lori Steele; Stephen Daniels; Blinn, Katie; Hamlin, Shane 
Subject: RE: Introduction 
  
Thanks Meridith. 
  
I’m going to let Katie work the details here. 
  
Thanks for being available on this. 
  
From: Meredith Gowan Le Goff [mailto:meredithgowanlegoff@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 1:19 PM 
To: Handy, Nick 
Cc: Lori Steele; Stephen Daniels; Blinn, Katie; Hamlin, Shane 
Subject: Re: Introduction 
  
Hi Nick 
  
Wednesday or Thursday would work for me if Katie wants to set up a call and we can 
discuss what you are looking for in the way of info.  Look forward to speaking with you. 
  
Best Meredith 
  
Meredith Gowan Le Goff 
Regional Vice Chair EMEA 
Paris, France 
 
On Thu, Jan 22, 2009 at 10:21 PM, Handy, Nick <nhandy@secstate.wa.gov> wrote: 

Hi Lori, 
Thank you for following up on this. 
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Yes, we would very much like to talk with Meredith and any local people who were 
active with this project.  Our interest relates to our legislative effort.  
  
Katie Blinn in our office will be our lead contact but I would like to participate in any 
conversations. 
  
Thanks again Lori, and looking forward to seeing you in DC. 
Nick 

  
From: Lori Steele [mailto:lori@everyonecounts.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2009 12:26 PM 
To: 'Meredith Gowan Le Goff'; Handy, Nick; 'Stephen Daniels' 
Subject: Introduction 
  
Hi, Nick. 
  
Hope this finds you well.  It is my pleasure to introduce you to Meredith Gowen Le Goff, 
Chair of EMEA for Democrats Abroad.  Meredith has kindly offered to talk with you 
about the experience that Dems Abroad had in conducting their Global Primary.  She, 
like you and Secretary Reed, is passionate about ensuring all Americans' right to vote.  I 
think you two will enjoy talking. 
  
Meredith, might you know of someone in Dems Abroad from Washington State that 
would also be willing to chat with Nick? 
  
Sorry to have missed dinner at your place this week, Nick.  It sounds like it was terrific!  
  
Looking forward to seeing you in DC in a few weeks… 
  
Best regards,  
Lori J. Steele 
Chief Executive Officer 
Everyone Counts, Inc. 
858.427.4673 
866.843.4668 
0793.205.0156 (UK) 
www.everyonecounts.com  
 


